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MEMORANDUM 
 
Date: August 12, 2005 
 
To:  The Honorable Judy Chu, Chair 
  Members, Assembly Appropriations Committee 
 
From:   Dan C. Dunmoyer, President 
  Rex D. Frazier, Vice President & General Counsel 
  Michael A. Gunning, Senior Legislative Advocate 
  Michael A. Paiva, Senior Legislative Advocate 
 
Re:  SB 150 (Escutia): Insurance: Adverse Underwriting Decisions  
   As Amended July 7, 2005 
  Assembly Appropriations Committee: August 17, 2005 
  PIFC Position: Neutral 

 

The Personal Insurance Federation of California (PIFC), representing insurers who 
write over 55% of all personal lines insurance sold in California, including State Farm, 
Farmers, Safeco, 21st Century, Progressive, and NAMIC, is neutral on SB 150 
authored by Senator Escutia.  The July 7th amendments adopted by the author remove 
our concerns and opposition to this measure. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Rex Frazier at (916) 442-6646. 
 
cc: Senator Escutia, Author 
 Mary Ader, Assembly Appropriations Committee 
 Chris Ryan, Assembly Republican Fiscal Caucus 
 Cynthia Bryant, Deputy Legislative Secretary for the Governor 
 Scott Reid, Office of the Insurance Advisor 
 
 
4.SB150-AApps 
 


